The Playhouse Theatre

GRANT ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS
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2014:The Bundaberg Regional Council Community Services Program provided $4,070.00 to Bundaberg Players
Incorporated for the purchase of Microphones and Cabling to improve the quality of sound in our Playhouse Theatre and
for our online productions.

2021:The Bundaberg Regional Council Community Grants Program provided $2,767.00 to Bundaberg Players

Incorporated to help produced the community production of Phantom of the Opera, 2014, by purchasing updated audio
talk back systems.
2012:The Queensland Government's Gambling Community Benefit Fund provided $34,960.51 to the Bundaberg Players
Incorporated for the upgrading of our electrical backbone of the theatre, including the replacement of the main and sub
switchboards and cables, and main incoming feed .
AUGUST 2011:The Office of Liquor and Gaming Regulation Jupiters Casino Community Benefit Fund provided
$25,421.77 to the Bundaberg Players Incorporated for the refurbishment and replacement of our orchestral equipment
for the comfort and safety of our volunteers.

APRIL 2011:The Bundaberg Regional Council provided funding in the amount of $2,800 to assist with the running of the
Youth Theatre Workshops and Re-union in September.

SEPTEMBER 2009:The Queensland Government's Gambling Community Benefit Fund provided $26,950 to the
Bundaberg Players Incorporated for the repair of the theatre roof.

http://www.theplayhousetheatre.org.au/content Powered by Joomla! Generated: 27 February, 2021, 18:55



